
 

 

 

 

Responses to Questions from Market Participants in relation to BNE Net CONE 

Assessment 

24 November 2022 

SEM-22-089 

On 19 October 2022, SEM Committee published the Best New Entrant Net Cost of New Entry 

(BNE-Net CONE) Consultation Paper (SEM-22-076), along with the assessment of the BNE Net 

CONE from CEPA/Ramboll for the capacity year 2026/27 (SEM-22-076a). Following feedback 

from industry, the SEM Committee provided an opportunity for market participants to submit 

any questions on the assumptions and/or methodology to calculate BNE in writing (SEM-22-

087).  

The responses prepared by CEPA/Ramboll to the questions submitted by market participants 

is published alongside this paper (SEM-22-089a).  

Please note that the SEM Committee is currently accepting consultation responses to Best 

New Entrant Net Cost of New Entry (BNE-Net CONE) Consultation Paper (SEM-22-076). 

Responses to the consultation paper should be sent to Merin Joseph (mjoseph@cru.ie) and 

Donna Maye (donna.maye@uregni.gov.uk) by the close of business on 30 November 2022. 

mailto:mjoseph@cru.ie
mailto:donna.maye@uregni.gov.uk

